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We are very greatful for the way the Lord has worked in our lives this month.  We were able to be in many churches, and praise the Lord that Little Valley Baptist Church of Marble Hill, Missouri picked us up for support.  We are praying that some of the churches we have been in will be able to pick us up for support quickly, and Lord willing we will be able to leave for the field of Argentina soon.  We want to thank all of the churches and individuals who so faithfully support us each month.  Without your support, we could not do the work that God has called us to do.  We pray that God blesses you greatly as you continue to help us get to the field of Argentina.


One of the greatest things this month was taking our survey trip!  On the 23rd of August we were able to fly out of Atlanta to the country where God has heavily burdened our hearts - Argentina.  We were able to see the city and the great need for the Gospel.     The missionaries told us there are only 60 independent Baptist churches among the 34 million people in Argentina. These churches have an average of less than fifty members  per church. This leaves almost 6 million people most likely without Christ and on their way to hell.   In the last 11 years only two independent, Baptist churches have been started in the city of Buenos Aires, a population of 13 million people. The independent, Baptist movement has been in Argentina for 40 years with little results, and now it is time we ask God to truly bless Argentina with the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  Our desire is to go to Argentina and train young men to preach God's Word and go to their own people with the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  Without a doubt God can use us to train the nationals of Argentina to reach their own country for Christ.




Our desires:






Win souls 





Plant Independent Baptist Churches





Train nationals 


To reach Argentina for Christ, 



Jeff and Mindy Bush

